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As part of our ongoing community engagement efforts, PIL was happy to be able 

to provide additional support to the children and youths of the Tana River Life 

Foundation (TRLF) in Kenya apart from four containerised shipments committed in 

2023.  In May, we contributed a batch of used furniture from our former Head Office 

at PIL Building in Singapore to the charity. The used furniture consists of metal file 

cabinets, training room tables, office chairs, a white board and two good-as-new 

table tennis tables.   

In June, our used furniture and other items were loaded onto two PIL containers 

and shipped to Kenya which eventually arrived at the TRLF Emmaus Community 

Centre in Idosowe, Tana Delta, Kenya. What brought the most joy to the youths 

were the two table tennis tables, as this meant that they had additional recreational 

facilities to enjoy. 

 

In January, PIL had provided two containers for the use of TRLF to ship used school 

furniture donated by schools in Singapore to schools set up by TRLF for 

underprivileged children and youths living in the Tana Delta in Kenya. 

 



 

PIL has been working with TRLF since 2015. It is a charitable trust founded by 

Malaysian Gabriel Teo in December 2005 and registered as an NGO in Kenya in 2007. 

The main beneficiaries of TRLF are marginalised communities residing in Tana River 

and Lamu Districts of the coastal province of Kenya. 

 



 

 

 


